
   
  

 

  

  
SHCC Operations During a Government Shutdown - Despite the government 
shutdown that went into effect October 1, 2013, SHCC is open and continuing to 
perform assigned tasks as HUD's Contract Administrator for Texas and 
Arkansas.  HAP funding for October 2013 was received and released October 1, 
2013 as normal.  Additionally, despite the shutdown funding is expected to 
continue uninterrupted through November 2013.  Should our operational duties or 
disbursement capabilities change, SHCC will send out a subsequent Listserv to 
that effect. 

 

 
 

   

 


